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At the recent convention of the Conservative Party of Canada, a motion was adopted calling for the splitting of the CBC’s TV and radio operations. This is not a bad idea. It is a terrible idea. In the digital world that we now live in, the traditional distinction among print, audio and video has become blurred.  
Aside from the accounting complications created by such a move, much of the progress achieved in recent years by integrating all of the CBC’s operations (radio, TV, web-based platforms) would be placed at risk. Such integration, in addition to increased efficiencies, is producing  synergies among the many different components of the corporation. The CBC’s talent pool, instead of being segregated in narrow silos, is now available across several platforms.   Why would anyone want to roll back the clock on such progress?
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